
 

 

July 30, 2015 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE: Case No. 15-E-0444-Revisions to Rule 35 of PSC No. 220 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 The enclosed leaf, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid, is being 
transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”). 
 

Third Revised Leaf No. 196 
 
To PSC No. 220 Electricity 
 
Effective: November 23, 2015 
 

 On July 27, 2015 the Company submitted a filing proposing to revise Rule No. 35 – Cable 
System Operator and Telecommunication Service Provider Wire Line Attachment Rates to Electric 
Distribution Poles including Wireless Attachment Rates 
 
 It was discovered through the course of reviewing the filing that the above leaf, submitted in the 
original filing of July 27, 2015, needed to be updated for correct rates.  Leaf No. 196 has been revised to 
correct these incorrect rates which were erroneously submitted with this filing. 
 

As requested in the original filing of July 27, waiver of newspaper advertising as required by 
§66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law is requested for this filing since the attachers will be notified of this 
filing. 

 
Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to Mr. Edward (Ted) Lombardi, Manager, 

Outdoor Lighting and Attachments, (781) 907-3256. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ Patricia J. Rivers 
        
       Patricia J. Rivers 
       Lead Rate Analyst 
       New York Electric Pricing 
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